
 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

May 17, 2016 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Elementary School 
 

Present: Planning Commission Members Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Rube Scharges; 
Dara Torre; Karen Horn; Deb Sargent. 
 
Guests: None 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at 6:44 pm. 
 
Jonathan noted that Duxbury is leaving the Mad River Resource Alliance. 
 
The hearing on the drat subdivision and zoning regulations is on May 24. Deb, Dara, 
Jonathan, and Karen will attend the hearing. The Planning Commission should be 
prepared to discuss the subdivision regulations at the hearing.  In terms of process, 
24 VSA 4441 and 4442 are the governing statutes. 
 
Karen said she has a file cabinet to donate to the Planning Commission to hold its 
records. 
 
The Planning Commission discussed red tape that is required by the statute 
pertaining to implementing the town plan.  
 
Karen will attend the first hour of the river corridor workshop on Wednesday 
afternoon in Waterbury.   
 
The Planning Commission discussed the potential for seeking village center 
designation. The Planning Commission also discussed the possibility of providing 
information about potential for seeking village designation to people who live in the 
village. 
 
Karen made a motion to adopt the minutes of April 19.  Deb seconded the motion, 
which was unanimously approved. As there was no quorum on May 3, there are no 
minutes. 
 
Karen made a motion to adjourn at 7:40. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Karen Horn 
May 19, 2016 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


